Lith December, 1952,

Dear Cyril,

I now heve a completed end corrected copy of some work
on blood group P which I did gquite a whils ego and which I
think ought to be published in view of the Fact that ths mule
tiple allele sug.estion made on the basis of Henndngeen's work
may otherwise be token too seriously. The method of aatimating
proportion of heterosycotes almo seems to be what ilmce and
Spoger have been needing for testing unifactorial inheritance,

Sincerely youra,



